
 

 
 

3Q24 RESULTS  

DISCLOSURE: NOVEMBER 07TH 

VIDEO CONFERENCE: NOVEMBER 08TH 

 

 

Banco Bmg S.A. (B3: BMGB4) announces that it will disclose its quarterly results on CVM and 

its Investor Relations website on November 07th (Thursday) after the close of the stock market 

in Brazil. 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in our video conference results: 

 

 

Flávio Pentagna Guimarães Neto 

 Executive Vice President and Investor Relations Officer 

 Banco Bmg S.A. 

 

 

Video conference replay will be available after the broadcast on the IR website (www.bancobmg.com.br/ir). The 

presentation slides will be available for viewing and download during the video conference. 

Video Conference in Portuguese with simultaneous translation to English 

 

Friday, November 08th, 2024 

11:00 a.m. (Brasilia Time) 

Click here to connect to the video conference 

 

 

https://mzgroup.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_byak7tHGQZWToGYEW4jWtw#/registration

